
 

8th World Autism Awareness Day 
 
 
 

The Embassy wishes to inform everyone of the enclosed letter dated 13 
March 2015 from Ms. Carmen R. Zubiaga, Acting Executive Director of the 
National Council on Disability Affairs (NCDA) regarding the observance of the “8th 
World Autism Awareness” on 02 April 2015, adopting the theme “Employment: 
The Autism Advantage”. 
 
This global event aims to bring the world’s attention to millions of individuals 
affected by this disorder to help them lead a full and meaningful life. 
 
The NCDA is requesting support for the celebration by intensifying public 
awareness and increasing consciousness on accepting persons with autism as 
members of the society. 
 
The NCDA has suggested the following activities to support the celebrations: 
 

1. Hanging of streamers (layout and design are downloadable at NCDA 
website http//www.ncda.gov.ph); 

2. Exhibit of artworks made by people with autism; and 
3. Illuminating the office buildings and landmarks through “Light It Up 

Blue” in the evening of 02 April. 
 
Filipinos in Australia are enjoined to support the 8th World Autism Awareness Day. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 








